
Submitter: Mike Slagle 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: SB1583 

This bill is dangerous. I strongly oppose it as it takes away the very foundation of our 

Constitutional Republic in that we the people give elected officials consent to govern. 

This bill limits the people from protesting to duly elected officials to give up their 

representation to bureaucrats who are on the public payroll from taxpayer funds. It is 

very ironic that you are willing to give up this ability to call some people "book 

banners". It is farther from the truth, we are all for proper history, and educational 

content that is not overly sexualized, racist, or discriminatory. This bill is doing exactly 

what you are promoting it will protect, by being discriminatory against parents who 

are pulling their kids out of public education so they are not bombarded with non-

educational ideologies. Little by little have our voices  have been taken away to the 

point that the people who voted for you are not represented. I will remember this, I 

strongly oppose this bill.  

 

Thank you, 

Mike Slagle, 

Salem 


